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Dear X,

We are very excited about our upcoming children’s class My Helpful Healing Touch and are delighted that you and XXX (child’s name) will be joining us for the next class.

Date:           January 10th

Times:        10:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m.

Location:   Washington Park Community Center, Room 102


        1210 Washington Street


        Denver, Colorado

Directions:  If you need directions to the location. . . .

We suggest that you bring a small rug, blanket or pillow for yourself and XXX (child’s name) to sit on since our classroom does not have small chairs or rugs on the floor. (Instructor should describe the setting and what it provides or not so that attendees can be as comfortable as possible.) XXX (child’s name) should also bring a favorite stuffed animal, blanket or pillow. This will be “charged” with healing energy as one of the activities during the class.

We will provide water for the class. If XXX (child’s name) needs to have a small snack during this time, please bring it with you. We encourage you to dress in layers as we may not be able to control the room temperature exactly as desired.

Please arrive 15 minutes prior to the beginning of the class so everyone is settled and ready to begin promptly at 10:00.  

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to give me a call at XXXX or email me at XXXX.

I’m looking forward to meeting you and XXX (child’s name) and introducing Healing Touch tools at our class.

Warmly,

XXXX, Instructor

